

Notice To All Residents of 24 Mabelle Avenue

Wednesday, August 19, 2015

Dear Resident(s),

This is to inform you that as per the Ontario Fire Code we will be testing the underground garage fire sprinkler system by releasing water from same. Therefore it will necessitate moving your vehicle from certain areas when notified by Management. This should only be for the day unless deficiencies are found.

The work will commence sometime after September 1, 2015 and you will be notified of the exact date at a later time. Afterwards, we will be conducting power sweeping and power washing of the underground garage. Please be aware that we are conducting this inspection also for the life safety of our residents and their families therefore we look forward to your cooperation which will be greatly appreciated.

Yours Truly,

WILSTAR MANAGEMENT LTD.

Frank Carone

Senior Property Manager

RG:cm